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To students, 

Discontinuance of System to Withhold Sending Grade Reports  
to Guardians (Parents) 

Ritsumeikan University sends grade reports to guardians (parents) twice a year (in April and 
October). If a student withheld consent for their grades to be disclosed to their guardians, grade 
reports were not sent to their guardians, and instead, guardians received a letter explaining that 
the student has submitted a request for nondisclosure of their grades. 

However, starting in the 2015 academic year, the request is no longer accepted and all the 
guardians of current students shall receive grade reports. This shall comply with the form 
“Consent to Use of Personal Information” you agreed and signed at the time of admission 
procedures.


